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Subject: Feedback on SDDC Computer Lab at 2022 NDTA Fall Meeting 
 

Purpose: To request feedback from attendees on the SDDC Computer Lab, held on 
Wednesday, October 19, during the 2022 NDTA Fall Meeting.  

 
Be Advised: The SDDC NDTA team is looking for feedback on the inaugural SDDC 
Computer Lab held during this year’s Fall NDTA meeting.   

 
While there are surveys available for specific Transportation Academy courses, as 

well as a general survey for feedback on the Fall Meeting as a whole, there is no 
survey option available specific to the SDDC Computer Lab.  Therefore, the SDDC 
NDTA Team requests feedback from participants via email to help improve and 

enhance the lab experience at future Fall Meetings. 
 

Any feedback regarding the Computer Lab is welcome, to include what you liked, 
what you did not like, areas for improvement, and systems you would like to see in 
the future. 

 
Please provide responses NLT than 4 Nov 22. 

 
POC: 
SDDC NDTA Team at usarmy.scott.sddc.mbx.g33d-ndta@army.mil 
 
Expiration: 04 Nov 22 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

    
 


